
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

           27-05-2020 

STUDENT NOTICE 

Students whose scholarship forms have been placed in defective mode by 

the College Nodal Officer will receive a message from NSP Portal. Those 

who have not filled the correct Bank Account detail while filling the 

application form for scholarship on NSP Portal, they have been given a 

golden chance by the Government to correct the Bank Account detail by 

clicking on “Update your Account Details” option which is available on 

NSP Portal and intimate the college Nodal Officer regarding this 

correction.  

All the students are directed to ensure that the correct application forms 

will be verified by the college before 30-06-2020, the last date of 

submission. 

For any queries / assistance contact College Nodal Officer on              

94183 52006 or College Office on 98578 27639. 

 

                                                                                                                            

Dr. Kameshwar Kumar        Ajay Kapoor 
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